Precision Staff <precisionfoundation@yahoo.com>
To:DIANA ALDERMAN
Fri, Jun 11 at 8:06 AM

Good morning,

Attached is the drawing from our foundation evaluation yesterday at 14907
Sandalfoot Street. At this time we do not think any foundation repair is needed at this
property. Please save the attached drawing for your records, if the foundation is ever
checked again we can compare new measurements to this drawings. My office will
contact you today for payment for the foundation evaluation. If you have any
questions please contact me.

Thank you,
Trey Everett

Precision Foundation Service, Inc.
Since 1972

(713) 973-0114

cell: (281) 723-9913



m

14907 Sandalfoot St

N
e PLUMBING
Swimming
Pool
Pea Pea
Gravel Gravel
-5 -6 6 8
4 0 Ref 4
‘B -5 = -1 -3

Garage




